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Please ôLikeõ us 

and follow The 

Ryleys on Face-

book, Twitter 

and Instagram  

 

This week I read (with some 

amusement, wrongly or rightly) 

a story about a school which has 

introduced pedal machines un-

der the pupils' desks in a bid to 

tackle obesity and type 2 diabe-

tes.  I have since found it difficult 

to remove the image from my 

head of a class of children pedal-

ling away like hamsters on a 

wheel whilst simultaneously at-

tempting to solve a mathemati-

cal problem! The two just don't 

seem a great combination - ra-

ther like trying to pat your head 

and rub your stomach at the 

same timeé 

 

 

As you will know, we are very 

keen on physical activity at 

school and ensure that there is a 

healthy variety and provision of 

this across the curriculum and 

the school day.  The average 

provision of PE for 7-11 year 

olds in primary schools is 2 

hours per week, whereas at The 

Ryleys, our Prep children benefit 

from 4 hours of specialist games 

and PE teaching, not to mention 

regular fixtures and a plethora 

of extra-curricular activities to 

keep the children active.   

 

 

 

The Round Up  

The subject of fitness also ties 

in with October being Walk 

to School Month if anyone 

fancies getting involved.  It 

can be  difficult to walk or 

cycle to school if families live 

a distance away, but it's great 

for health and the environ-

ment if it's feasible, and it cer-

tainly beats pedalling during 

lessons! 

 

 

                      - Mrs Langford 



Rainbow Awards 
 

RJ-Pearl K - for a fantastic, confident start to Reception! 

RL- Henry M- For always trying his best. 

1O - Naya P - excellent writing about The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

1T- Leona Lñ for always being so kind to her classmates. 

2K- William B - for a super detailed project on a London structure.    

 

 

Smart Appearance  

 

Ziggi T RJ | Ritz B 4A 

 

Grandparentsõ Lunch 
We had a tremendous turn out 

for todayõs Grandparentõs Lunch 

with over 80 grandparents enjoy-

ing lunch with their grand chil-

dren.  

 

A huge thank you to the kitchen 

staff and the Social Committee 

for all your hard work. A huge 

thanks also to the grandparents 

themselves, some of whom have 

travelled from as far away places 

as Southampton and Newcastle-

on-Tyne, just to be here today!  



Macmillan Coffee Morning  
 

 
 

 

 

Thanks to the fantastic support for 

the Macmillan event, £600 was 

raised for the charity which is an 

incredible amount. 

 

Thank you to everyone who con-

tributed. 

Nursery Dentist Visit  

This week, Nursery have received their 

very own toothbrush buses, which will 

allow the children to brush their teeth 

every day at Nursery and practise looking 

after them.  

 

They also received a visit from Mrs Kha-

waja a dentist and mum at the Nursery. 

Mrs Khawaja showed the children how to 

brush their teeth and talked about the 

importance of a diet low in sugar.  

 

Happy brushing Nursery!  

 

 

Global Perspectives 

The children in the Prep have 

been enjoying their new Global 

Perspectives lessons this term, 

and this week, Year 6 have 

been studying North America.  

 

Francesca C and Louis D have 

created the most wonderful 

North American painting and 

clay model. Francescaõs picture 

is of Donald Trump and Louisõs 

clay model is of Mount Rush-

more.  


